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TREASURER’S NEWS by Miki Rice
Thanks to the generosity of United Community Bank, Barbara and Robert Hale, and Jane Thompson, our reception for Donna Howell cost $0.  Expenses during the past three months include Chamber of Commerce dues ($50), Teen Movie Night at the library ($132.24), and a Panasonic HEPA-filtered vacuum for the library ($364.90).
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Membership Renewal for 2006 

by Fran Scanlon-Sills

It is time again to renew your membership in Friends of Union County Library.  As we enter our tenth year of service to our beloved library, each member is reminded of the importance of continuing financial support.  From humble beginnings in July 1996 with five founding members, our organization now has 272 supporting members.  What wonderful growth!

This past year has seen the recovery from some physical “disasters” to the library building.  The infamous flood, which damaged and destroyed several well-loved volumes, brought out the generosity of members who replaced these volumes from home collections.  The more recent failure of the air conditioning system also saw a call to arms to members, who quickly donated fans to help see the situation through to repair.  

Membership funding has helped Friends maintain the ever-growing Books for Babies program; subsidized the Summer Reading Program and Teen Movie Night; underwritten the purchase of periodical subscriptions; filled the gap between grant funding and purchase price for several computers; and steadily contributed toward other needs of the library during the year.

Every member is an important member.  Please help us help the library by renewing your membership for 2006.

Do it now! Just clip the form below and mail it with your check to renew your membership.
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FRIENDS OF UNION COUNTY LIBRARY

___Junior (age 12 and under):  $1.00 

___Individual:  $8.00  

___Family:  $12.00  

___Patron:  $25.00  





 ___Donor:  $50.00  


 ___Sponsor:  $100.00

___NEW for 2006

___RENEWAL for 2006
___ I have a special talent / I’d like to do more.  See comments on back.
Name(s) ____________________________________________________________________________________________

Mailing Address ______________________________________________________________________________________

Telephone   (         )__________________________ 
Cell Phone________________________________________________

E-Mail Address _______________________________________________________________________________________

Mail this form with your check to 
 
Friends of Union County Library, Union County Library,

P. O. Box 1029, Blairsville, GA 30514-1029

Friends of Union County Library is a nonprofit organization.  All donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

____ I require a receipt for tax purposes, please.
[image: image6.wmf]A Message from Susie Brendle, Librarian
In late August, we had to close for a few days due to a problem with the heating and air conditioning system.  Commissioner Paris responded quickly in order to care for the safety of the library’s books and other materials.  Larry Garrett was in and out the whole time, checking on things and making sure we were ready to reopen as soon as possible.  Friends of Union County Public Library quickly got word out, brought fans to the library, and, thanks to Miki Rice, expedited the purchase of a HEPA-filter vacuum.  In addition, we purchased three very nice dehumidifiers from Home Depot.  

Such great support from the county and our wonderful Friends of the Library made the repairs go so much more smoothly.  Thank you, Friends, for your help during that stressful time.
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With our deepest sympathy…

We extend our sincere sympathy to Jean Craig, president of the Friends of Union County Library,       
on the recent loss of her mother.  Our thoughts and prayers are with you, Jean.



Mark Your Calendars:  Plan now to attend our gala Holiday Lunch on Thursday, December 15 at Monet’s.  Program will feature the installation of officers for 2006 and a book exchange is planned.
Friends of Union County Library

Union County Library

P. O. Box 1029

Blairsville, GA 30513-1029

Next General Meetings:  Wednesdays, 2:00 p.m. October 19 and November 16.

Library website: www.mountainregionallibrary.org

FOUCL website: http://andythebookworm.tripod.com/FriendsofUnionCountyLibrary.html/

Account Balances





CD			$  5,672.98


Savings	$  3,443.39


Checking	$  4,235.56





Total		$13,330.79
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Fundraising for the Books for Babies program starts soon.  We need a volunteer to organize the distribution of the donation jars as well as a squad of folks to place the jars in local businesses.  Contact Judy Shaner at � HYPERLINK "mailto:Gshaner1@alltel.net" ��Gshaner1@alltel.net� or 745-5746 if you can help.








_1188742539

_1188743371.doc



